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Special Notice 
 
 

 

To:    All residents  
 

Date:  July 17, 2023 
  

Re:    Boiler Cleanings    
 

Please be advised that the boilers will be shut down on Thursday, 

July 20, 2023, from 8:00 AM to approximately 3:00 PM.  This will 
result in the loss of hot water as it is used.   
 
The shutdown is necessary to perform the annual cleanings of the 
fireside surface of the boiler’s, breeching, and chimney base.   
 
Performing the above allows our boilers to operate more efficiently 
while decreasing the potential for mechanical failure.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause and thank 
you for your cooperation. 
 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager 


